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Subject: 

 
SB31 – Relating to Enterprise Information Services 
Work Session Recommendations 

Senate Bill 31 changes the name of the office of the State Chief Information Officer to the 
office of Enterprise Information Services.  

Materials related to Senate Bill 31 are posted on OLIS. 
 
Final Committee Action 
 
LFO recommends that Senate Bill 31 be reported out do pass. 
 

MOTION:  I move that Senate Bill 31 be reported out do pass.  (VOTE) 
 
 
 
 


